
The Art of New Product Development

Creating, producing, and marketing an innovative and groundbreaking product
is not an easy proposition. The pitfalls and risks are many and the costs can
be great in terms of both time and money. Of course, succeeding means having
a corner of the marketplace all to yourself, this can lead to profits and a
boost to the cache of your company.  The key to the entire process is having
a partner rich in both experience and skill. At Sierra Coating, when it comes
to custom coated and laminated specialty substrates, we are the new product
development specialists. To discover what makes Sierra Coating a leader, let
us take a closer look at our process of bringing a new product into being.

Raw Materials

Whether you are dealing with a nonwoven, plastic, paper, or paperboard
product, Sierra Coating will source, test, and choose the perfect raw
materials and chemicals to fit your projects needs. Many times, because we
have such a vast experience and selection of materials, we can point our
clients in a previously hidden direction

Cost-Effectiveness

Running lab tests on materials are just a part of picking the right one. We
also run extensive economic studies and price out materials to match your
budget.

Trials

After arriving at the optimal materials, we take our clients through the
often-difficult trial process. This entails picking a day and laying out a
highly detailed trial plan, including all possible manufacturing techniques,
quality control demands and complex design of experiments. On trial day we
make up to 10+ versions of your product that you can run through your own
specific testing and focus groups.

Tightening Up

After you complete your testing and trials, Sierra Coating is there to make
all necessary changes or upgrades quickly and cost-effectively. This also
includes setting up all necessary converting, printing and packaging.

Bring It Home

After all the exhaustive test, trials and quality audits, Sierra Coating is
there to manufacture your new product, help with inventory launch, and help
get  the completed supply chain working.

For us, the bottom line is that we never let you stray from the path to
success. We take all the guesswork, and hopefully the doubt, out of the
process. If you are looking to create and launch a new and innovative
product, then you need Sierra Coating on your side!
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